Dear UPR secretariat,

This is just a brief submission on Fiji. We note that Fiji includes sexual orientation as a
prohibited ground of discrimination in its Constitution. However, in view of the current
constitutional uncertainty in the State, concerns have been expressed to us that
constitutional protections for minority groups may be undermined. We therefore
recommend that the provisions of the Constitution be rigorously upheld, including the
constitutional prohibition of discrimination on grounds such as sexual orientation.
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